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No.  This is a violation. Nothing good will come of tracking and eventually regulating 

the water usage of private residents’ private wells. We paid to have them drilled, 

maintained and also pay for the power to run them. We don’t need bureaucrats 

poking their noses where they don’t belong to try to tax us further while supply us 

nothing. Absolutely oppose!!! 


